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A big fat NO! Oregonians voted for vote by mail for a reason! Now some idiot decides 

our voice do not matter! Vote by mail works for everyone and it is our right to do so 

without showing proof of ID, standing in line, and other stupid inconveniences. ID is 

already shown when one registers for their voter registration card so why have to do 

it again. This is horrible idea that will disfranchise voters across the board. I and 

many others would not have the right to cast our vote because we have to make a 

living during the day and will not make it to the in person voting(or is this the point). In 

person voting is a outdated concept and should be eliminated. This is 2025 and vote 

by mail should be across the United States! 

The vote by mail system works great and has for many years. Why change 

something that is not broken!!!  

 

 

 

 

 


